
 

October 26, 2015 

 

EOG Simba  

Attn:  Jason Rauen  

600 17
th
 Street  

Suite 1000N 

Denver, Colorado 80202 

 

Subject:  EOG Resources – Simba Facility, First Semiannual Inspection 2015 

 

Dear Mr. Rauen: 

 

On September 14, 2015 the Weld County Department of Public Health and Environment (WCDPHE) conducted a routine 

inspection of EOG Resources – Simba Class II Injection Disposal Facility, located off Weld County Road 136, Weld 

County, Colorado.  The purpose of the inspection was to assess the facility’s compliance with the Approved Site Specific 

Development Plan Use by Special Review Permit, USR13-0017, and applicable Weld County Code.   

 

Based on the inspection and the documentation submitted, the facility was in compliance with USR13-0017. A copy of 

the inspection form is attached.  If you have any questions regarding this inspection, please contact me at 970-304-6415, 

extension 2220. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

        
Ben Frissell           

Environmental Health Specialist       

WCDPHE, Environmental Health Services    

 

 

ec: Bob Koehler, COGCC  

 Rob Patterson, EOG Resources  

 David Long, EOG Resources   

 Michelle Martin, Weld County Planning  

 David Snapp, CDPHE  

 

 

 

 




